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11 May 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

  

Next week is National ‘Walk to School’ Week. 

 

As such we will be encouraging children, where possible and within Covid 

guidelines, to actively travel some – or all – of the way to school. This would be an 

excellent time to refresh any new habits formed during our last Active Travel week 

from before Christmas. Children could walk, cycle, scoot or use ‘park and stride’. 

 

Hunter’s Bar Junior School are working towards achieving Modeshift STARS Silver 

accreditation for excellence in promoting and encouraging active and sustainable 

travel to school. We hope this will help to make the school environment a safer and 

happier place for the whole school community. 

 

In order to do so we would like to ask you a few questions about your child’s journey 

to school. All of your answers will remain anonymous and will only be used to 

support and develop the school’s Travel Plan. If we could have all responses back 

by 28 May 2021, that would be greatly appreciated.  

 

Please use this link to access the survey: 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfU4up9Dtcpyl8m3OB3zNGRtQoH4utDy

QDx2nmMB4dGZTzBgA/viewform 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Tom Fieldsend 

Teacher & Science Co-ordinator 
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